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Low waged workers left in limbo – Government must act immediately, says Coalition to Protect the Low Paid


Today’s decision by the High court to rule that the Joint Labour Committee system of setting wages for up to 200,000 workers is unconstitutional is devasting news to thousands of low waged workers.

The Coalition calls on the government to pass emergency legislation to protect wage settings mechanisms.  The government has the power to ensure that workers covered by EROs are not punished for the failings of previous governments to legislate properly for the JLC system and ensure it is fully constitutional.  
The Coalition is also issuing a strong warning that if this decision is allowed to stand without immediate government action jobs and income will be lost not created. The government’s own independent report commissioned to review the JLC system has clearly stated that employment will not be created by reforming the JLC System.


Failure to protect the JLC system hits women and poor families the hardest.  The majority of low waged workers are women struggling to help their families survive.  Unless we see decisive action to protect their incomes and conditions of work, government statements about valuing all workers equally will amount to nothing more than empty rhetoric.  
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